
 

 

Chairman of DFSNT with the staff and visitor from University of Wisconsin-Stevens Point 

DFSNT held talks aimed at collaboration with Director, Didactic Program in Dietetics, Prof. 

Steinmetz on 16th January. Among issues discussed included student exchange programmes and 

collaboration in research activities. 

 


